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Friday, March 11, 2011 8:31 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov) 
Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo; Dorey, Kim; James_Amos@blm.gov 
COG - East High Lonesome Penrose TB - Temporary Well Installation - Notification 

COG Operating 
East High Lonesome Penrose TB 
Section 15, T16S, R29E, Unit G 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

On March 3, 2011, Tetra Tech met with Mike Bratcher to discussed the assessment data on the East High Lonesome 
TB and the High Lonesome Penrose TB #2. Based on the sparse groundwater data in the area, Mr. Bratcher 
recommended a Temporary Well be installed at the East High Lonesome TB to establish depth to groundwater in the 
area. Based on the findings, the work plan would be submitted for review and approval. Tetra Tech has scheduled the 
installation of the Temporary Well for Monday (3-14-11). Once completed, the well will be gauged after 48 hours. We will 
contact you to witness the gauging, if available. Please call me if you have any questions, thanks 

Ike Tavarez, PG | Senior Project Manager 
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PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this 
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. 
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